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June 12, 2020 
 
RE: 8th Grade Moving Up Car Procession and Virtual Ceremony 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
During the last week of school, we will be celebrating our eighth graders with a Virtual Moving Up Ceremony and 
Car Procession.   
 
The Virtual Moving Up Ceremony will be posted on our school website on Monday, June 22nd.  Please tune in to 
the ceremony.   
 
On Wednesday, June 24th, all students are invited to Ronkonkoma Middle School for a Moving Up Car Procession.  
Every student will be receiving a Moving Up Certificate and small gift.  Below you will find a schedule of arrival 
times, organized in alphabetical order.  In an effort to reduce traffic and wait times, please do not arrive earlier than 
five minutes prior to your designated time. Feel free to decorate your vehicles.  Help us make this a festive occasion 
for our students. 
 
Please note, all Honor Society students are scheduled to arrive at the same time, 10am, so that a socially-distanced 
photograph may be taken.   
 

10:00 AM All 8th Grade Honor Society Students  1:00 PM Lombardo-McDougall 
10:45 AM Adams-Brucculeri  1:15 PM McGahan-Mustacaros 
11:00 AM Cadieux-Chetti  1:30 PM Narvaez-Ortez 
11:15 AM Cilibrasi-DeLisio  1:00 PM Oz-Riegger 
11:45 AM DeLucie-Elster  1:15 PM Ripandelli-Serocki 
12:00 PM Esquivias-Gebhard  1:30 PM Shannon-Ulen 

12:15 PM Grant-Just  1:45 PM Underwood-Zilinskas 

12:30 PM Kelly-Linder    
 
We will be using curbside pickup for all items.  Upon arrival at the middle school, please pull into the bus lane at 
the front of the school.  From there, you will be directed to the pickup location. Please do not leave your vehicles. 
We look forward to celebrating with you. 
 
Best, 
 
 
Brian Wrinkle 
Assistant Principal  


